
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

13.01.17—Nursery resumes after closure 

at Astley Park Pavilion 

20.01.17—Non Uniform (Bring a bottle) 

09.02.17—Year 4 class assembly 

16.02.17—Year 2 class assembly 

17.02.17—School closes for half-term 

24.02.17—Teacher Training Day 

27.02.17—School resumes for the children 

16.03.17—Year 3 class assembly 

23.03.17—Year 1 class assembly 

07.04.17—School closes for Easter holiday 

24.04.17—Teacher Training Day 

25.04.17—School resumes for the children 

01.05.17—SCHOOL CLOSED—May Day 

26.05.17—School closes for Half-term 

holiday 

05.06.17—School resumes for the children 

21.07.17—School closes for Summer 

04.09.17—Teacher Training Day 

05.09.17—School resumes for the children 

 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  07840123931 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds. 

 Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the year to prevent accidents. 

 Children line up from 8.55am each 

day and are taken into school by 

their class teacher. Children are to 

be left in the care of their teacher 

on the yard (except Reception and 

Nursery pupils who may be  
   accompanied to their class). 
 

NEWS  

Happy New Year! 
……. Well, as you all know, it has not been the easiest 

start to the new year within school! 

We are continuing to try and make the best of our  

current situation; burst water pipes and leak detection 

work happening in school as we speak. 

The children have been brilliant and coped exceptionally 

well so far with the reduced temperatures within school.  

We have stand alone radiators and fan heaters in each 

classroom which is helping to keep them warm.  It is 

communal areas of school (corridors, hall, toilets) that 

are very cold, especially as temperatures have dropped in 

the past couple of days. 

Thank you for your continued support; some lovely  

messages of appreciation of our efforts have been  

received into school, thank you! 

 

 Stars of the Week 

W/E 13.12.17  All pupils and staff—this week has been very hard but everyone has kept smiling and pulled together. 




